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President’s Report 

May 2018 

 
Partnerships 

 

 Regional Education Forum – Was a great success.  We received a lot of positive comments 

from our superintendents.  

 

Other 

 

Garner Science Building 

 Air Condition units have been ordered, asbestos abatement has been completed, chemicals 

have been removed, slab construction is underway, and our staff is working on ADA modifications to 

the restrooms.  The contract is near final between Engineer, Legal and Contractor but is not delaying 

any of the work.  We expect the units to arrive in June 

 

 

Pathways 

 Our next big push on the Pathways project is to develop the high school component of the 

degree pathways. 

 

Emergency Training 

 On May 1-3 we had a Multi Hazard Emergency Training provided by FEMA targeted 

specifically for higher education.  The training was very informative and we had a wide representation 

of building managers attend this training.  We have received positive feedback from those attending. 

 

Budget 

 

 We have been working on budgets and plan to have a budget for board review by the June 

Board meeting.  Perhaps we can schedule a budget workshop beginning at 6pm the same night of 

Board meeting.  We are open to any other board considerations regarding the scheduling of the 

workshop. 

 

 

Past Meeting/Events  

 

Conversations with Students – Del Rio Schedule - April 5th 

President’s Gala – April 7th – was well attended and generated over $20,000 for scholarships 

Regional Education Forum – April 23rd 

Palm’s Fest – April 24th 

Administrative Professional Day – April 25th 

Dean’s Breakfast – May 11th – breakfast begins at 8 am – program begins at 9 

College of Applied Science – Graduation May 11th - 7pm 

College of Liberal Arts – Graduation May 12th - 7pm 

4DX Annual Summit – May 15th from 9am – 2pm 

 

 

 

 


